
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

Event: GCSE Information Evening for Parents 

Date: Wednesday 11th October 

Time: 6.00pm – 7.00pm 

Venue: DINING HALL, North London Grammar School 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are pleased to invite all parents of Year 10 and 11 students to attend a special information evening on 

Wednesday 11th October, 2017 the aim of which is to provide information on how to support your child through their 

GCSE courses. The event will start at 6.00pm and last for about an hour. 

 

You will hear about a number of recent initiatives which will impact on your child’s learning at GCSE, as well as 

receiving a booklet with details of you can support your child through their GCSE years. 

The main focus of the evening will be explain the changes for A*-G to 9-1, independent learning, mock exams, 

college applications and work experience. You will also receive tips, ideas and strategies on how to help your child 

work through the GCSE courses, revise and prepare for examinations.   While students will be hearing about these 

issues throughout their exam courses and from their form tutors, they are welcome to come along to the event and 

get a head start. 

 

If you would like to attend on 11th October, please complete the slip below and return it to school through your child’s 

form tutor by Monday 9th October.  Alternatively a reply can be sent to mfederici@northlondongrammar.com  

I look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 11th October. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Max Federici 

Assistant Headteacher KS4 

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

GCSE INFORMATION EVENING FOR PARENTS 

Student’s Name: ………………………………………………………………. Tutor Group: ………. 

I / We will / will not be attending the information evening on Wednesday 11th October at 6.00pm 

Number of people attending: ………… Signed: ……………………………………………………… 

Please return to your TUTOR on or before Monday 9th October 

 

mailto:mfederici@northlondongrammar.com

